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As usual, the overreach of school boards is in front of us.  We are over governed and 

our children are subjected to one extreme thought after another.  Schools need to 

stick to the basics and allow families to guide them in a less progressive direction.  I 

am very OPPOSED the this bill and many others in the wings. Donna Andrews 


